
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The SUSTAINABLE NEENAH COMMITTEE Meeting 

scheduled for Monday, July 22, 2019 – 5:30 p.m. 

has been cancelled. 
 
 

 
The next Sustainable Neenah Committee meeting is scheduled for 
Monday, August 26, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 


